
 

 
DO T HE LI T T LE 
T HING S WE L L . 

 

WELCOME BACK 

We hope you had an enjoyable 
break with your families, keeping 
safe and are looking forward to a 
very busy term. 

 
R.E 

The RE topics of this term are Holy 
days and holidays, Being Sorry and 
Neighbours. 

 
Literacy 

In Literacy we are looking at the 
story of Peter Rabbit and The rab- 
bit problem. After half term, we 
will be looking at the story of Katie 
in London and Paddington at the 
palace. We will be focusing on full 
stops, using conjunctions such as 
‘and’ and using language such as be- 
cause to provide explanations. 

Maths 
We will be focusing on recognising , 
adding and making equal groups. We 
will also be beginning to look at 
finding a half and a quarter of a 
shape or quantity. We will be count- 
ing in 2s, 5s and 10s up to 100 for- 
wards and backwards. 

 

 
UNIFORM: 
Thank you for labelling your child’s 
clothes with their name. Please make 
sure any new items are labelled as well. 
Jumpers are easily misplaced and this 
ensures that they get them back at 
the end of the day. 
Please can all children bring in a 
named water bottle—water only 
please! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Science 
This term we are learning about 
Plants. We will be describing the 
features of a plant. We will learn 
about different types of trees and 
plants. We will be sorting 
them into groups such garden plants and 
wild plants. Please see knowledge 
organisers for more information. 
Don’t forget to look after your bean 
plant and watch it grow. 

 
History 
In History, we will be looking at famous 
people from the local area such as Robin 
Hood. After half term we will be learn- 
ing about The Royal Family. 

 

 

 
PE on Fridays 
We will be expecting children to 
come in to school dressed in PE 
kits every Friday. The PE uni- 
form is black leggings/black jog- 
gers, white t shirt and school 
jumper. 
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SUMMER NEWS 

Events: 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Monday 21st April — 
BANK HOLIDAY -School 
CLOSED 
 

24th April - Cake sale 
 

Friday 25th April - 
NON-UNFIORM day, 
Wear BLUE  
Monday 5th May — BANK 
HOLIDAY -School 
CLOSED 
 

19th May - Art Week 
 

23rd May - SCHOOL 
CLOSED Half term 
Monday 2nd June -
SCHOOL RE-OPENS 
Monday 9th June - Year 1 
Phonics screening check—  
Tuesday 24th June - Year 
1 School trip to Sherwood 
Forest  
Thursday 10th July – Year 
1 end of year assembly – 
9.15am 
Thursday 10th July - 
Summer Fayre – 1.30pm 
Monday 21st July - KS1 
Sports day – 1.30pm 
Thursday 24th July – 
Term ends 
SCHOOL CLOSED 
for summer —25th July 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Mathletics 

 
Please remember to 
log on to Mathletics 
as often as you can. 
Practice your 
addition and 
subtraction. 

 
 
 
 
Please 
contact us if 
you have any 
concerns or 
worries. 

Reading at home 
 
We hope you have enjoyed sharing books with your child. Please contin- 
ue to read with your child every night and ensure that you write in 
their organiser so that we know that they have read at home, and we 
can reward them with a sticker each week. 
Please read the list of alien words in your child's organiser 
every night in preparation for our phonics screening check 
next half term. 

 
 

 
Homework 
Homework books are sent home every Friday. Work to be completed by 
the next Tuesday. Please remind your child to complete this work. 

 
You will find a list of alien words on your child’s homework diary. This is 
to prepare your child for the Phonics Screening test in June. Please 
read these with your child. 

Make sure your child practices their spellings too, these can be found 
inside their reading organisers each week. Spellings will be given out on 
Fridays and tested in school on the following Friday. Your child needs to 
bring their reading books to school every day so that they can read at 
school. 

Reading eggs 
Please continue to access the reading eggs app. 
The Fast Phonics tab is within the reading eggs app, please encourage your 
children to access this weekly in preparation for our phonics screening check 
in June. 

 
Year One Team 
May we thank you in advance 
for your support and we look 
forward to a very successful 
summer term. 

From the Year One team, 
Miss Gibbons, Miss Cowley and 
Miss Hazard and Mrs Ellis-
Burke.

 

  

 
www.stteresasprim 

aryschool.co.uk/ 


